Figure 1 A postcard of Snoqualmie Falls in the 1890s. Excursion trains, particularly on the summer weekends, brought tourists from Seattle and Everett to the Falls and other attractions in the Snoqualmie Valley. PO.074.0794.1 Snoqualmie Valley Historical Museum.

Figure 2 In this depiction of the hot air balloon parachuting stunt, the aeronaut rises into the sky attached to the bottom of the basket. Once a desired height has been reached, the aeronaut pulls a cord which releases the parachute. After plunging for a few seconds, the parachute would inflate, and the performer would float to the ground or water below. From Fairhaven Harold in April of 1892, article entitled "In a Fire Balloon: Sensations Experienced by the Summer Aeronaut."

Figure 3 Photo shows the moment Charlie Anderson's parachute opened before he was drawn into the falls. PO.028.0033, Snoqualmie Valley Historical Museum. Prints of this picture, or one like it, were sold to the public in the weeks following the accident. To see advertisements for the picture, see the Seattle Post-Intelligencer from August 25, 1893 (in references below).

Figure 4 Headline from the Seattle Post-Intelligencer on August 21, 1893. The article describes a young man who seemed to be in crisis for the month before his death.

References:

- "Balloonists Narrow Escape: A Leak Found Just as Young Clifford was About to Ascend." The Seattle Post Intelligencer. Volume XXIV, No. 55. July 10, 1893. Page 8, Column 5. Seattle, Washington. Washington Digital Newspapers. Accessed June 19, 2024 at The Seattle Post-intelligencer 10 July 1893 — Washington Digital Newspapers.
- "Dashed on the Rocks: Aeronaut Anderson Fatally Hurt at Snoqualmie Falls." The Seattle Post Intelligencer. Volume XXIV, No. 97. August 21, 1893. Page 8, Column 1. Seattle, Washington. Washington Digital Newspapers. Accessed June 19, 2024 at The Seattle Post-intelligencer 21 August 1893 — Washington Digital Newspapers.
- "In a Fire Balloon: Sensations Experienced by the Summer Aeronaut." Fairhaven Harold. Volume 3, No. 42. April 28, 1892. Page 4, Column 1. Fairhaven, Washington. Washington Digital Newspapers. Accessed June 19, 2024 at Fairhaven Herald 28 April 1892 — Washington Digital Newspapers.
- "A Leap into Eternity: An Amateur Aeronaut Receives Fatal Injuries." Washington Standard. Volumn XXXIII, No 40. August 25, 1893. Page 2, Column 3. Olympia, Washington. Washington Digital Newspapers. Accessed July 23, 2024 at Washington Standard 25 August 1893 — Washington Digital Newspapers.
- "Jumping From A Balloon In The 19th Century," New England Aviation History. October 7, 2016. Accessed June 18, 2024 at https://newenglandaviationhistory.com/jumping-from-a-balloon-in-the-19th-century/.
- Reinig, Dionis George. First hand account of the parachuting accident. Archived at Snoqualmie Valley Historical Museum. North Bend, WA.
- "Two Photographic Views of Aeronaut Anderson's Fatal Leap! At Snoqualmie Falls." The Seattle Post Intelligencer. Volume XXIV, No. 101. August 25, 1893. Page 1,

Column 2. Seattle, Washington. Washington Digital Newspapers. Accessed June 19, 2024 at The Seattle Post-intelligencer 25 August 1893 — Washington Digital Newspapers.

 "Victim of Folly: Young August Anderson Dies From His Injuries." The Seattle Post Intelligencer. Volume XXIV, No. 98. August 22, 1893. Page 5, Column 3. Seattle, Washington. Washington Digital Newspapers. Accessed June 19, 2024 at The Seattle Post-intelligencer 22 August 1893 — Washington Digital Newspapers.